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I worked for Ur. John seven years before he went to Indo-
nesia, It was partly through him that I got to go as well,

I was at the clinic during the last several years in which
Dr. Ed practiced. I think you should know that those of us who
worked closely with him, were very fond of Dr. Ed, and shared
the family's sorrow in his inability to overccme his problem.

I remember brother Irwin. Dr. John injected his knees in
the office. The other brothers, I only heard about. You have
an outstanding family.

May the New Year bring you many new pleasures, and perhaps

some of the old ones as well.

Sincerely
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Mar jorie McQuillan



